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Dear Members of the University Community,
 
Since I wrote you last week, the anger and grief unleashed by the murder of George Floyd has
coalesced into a demand for immediate and systemic changes across our country and the globe to
combat racism and to ensure, once and for all, that Black Lives Matter. Within our own community, my
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move, Elizabeth Garcia, J.D., will lead the office as Executive Director of Equity and Diversity
and Special Assistant to the President. In this role, she will continue to chair the Council for
Diversity and Inclusion and will serve as a member of the President’s Cabinet bringing her
important knowledge and perspective into our deliberations. I am grateful to Ms. Garcia for her
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